
 

 

 

Dear faithful prayer partners and financial supporters 

Ministry news 

Since the distribution of the Samaritan purse shoe boxes, we continued with the teaching from 

the booklet le plus grand voyage to disciple the children who received the boxes. They received 

their certificate on July 17. 

June 11 we had a youth retreat with teaching focused on Love and marriage. 

 July 20-22, we received the visit of Sister Sonja Johnson from IGM office. She came to 

fellowship with us and to see what we are doing. We praise the lord for her life and 

encouragement.  

July 26-30 we sent more than 28 children and Sunday school teacher and volunteers to bible 

camp where the children receive teachings on the topic.” On earth as it is in heaven”  They all 

came back and are so grateful for what they have been thought and pray that the Lord would help 

then grow in the faith. Thank you so much for those of you who gave to make this possible. 

More than 350 children participate in the camp and many salvation decisions were made.  

We have order the five tablets and are so grateful. Thank you. 

 Dear friends in Christ. It is time for our VBS which is from August 17-19? We are very excited 

to receive the team from Lee’s Summit Bible Church who is here to help us. Please pray that the 

Lord would grant them safe travel and an effective ministry of the Gospel. Following VBS we 

will celebrate our fifth anniversary on Saturday August 20
th

.   

The ministry in the village of Kove continues with the Bible study on Saturdays.  We praise the 

Lord for the provision of a Land. We have also received a donation of $1000 for the Van and we 

are so thankful for God’s provision through Bradford Baptist Church.  

Family new 

We have taken some times to do some medical checkup and Elisabeth is having high blood 

pressure and Koffi some digestive problems and need to change his diet to avoid constipation.  

Samuel is doing well and loves homemade pizza. Joshua also is doing well at PCC. 

Praise 

We praise the Lord and we give Him glory for His leading in our lives and ministry 



Praise the Lord for LSBC team who made safely to Togo 

Praise the Lord for His provision for the land in Kove  

Praise the Lord for the fund to buy the tablets and to send children to camp. 

Please pray for an effective ministry of the gospel during VBS. 

Please continue to pray for our 15-passenger van project ($5,000). 

Please pray for the new ministry in Kove. 

We thank the Lord for using you and us in reaching many souls in Togo 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. 

Together we reach Togo for Christ. 

Koffi, Elisabeth and Samuel WODOME 

  

 

KOVE  bible study  group 

Youth retreat  



 

 

 

 

 

Our visit to Camp 


